## **Communication from Public**

Name: Ann Dorsey

**Date Submitted:** 10/30/2022 12:26 PM

Council File No: 21-1222

Comments for Public Posting: I encourage the City Council to expand the Slow Streets program

by: allocating additional funding for LADOT to complete the existing permanent slow street plans that are pending and hire additional personnel to help with design and implementation implementing traffic calming elements on many more residential

streets and including the "stress free connections" streets

identified in LADOT's recent report

## **Communication from Public**

Name: Allon Percus

**Date Submitted:** 10/30/2022 12:53 PM

Council File No: 21-1222

Comments for Public Posting: I strongly support expanding the Slow Streets program. This is

long overdue in Los Angeles. The temporary measures put in place during the pandemic finally made it tolerable to walk and bike in our streets - now is the time to make those measures permanent, complete the network already planned by LADOT, and expand the program beyond its current very modest range. Please help make our streets safe for walking and biking, and vote in support of LADOT's recommendation to invest in Slow Streets.